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We are looking forward to welcoming a new teacher,
Miss Shannon Newbury to Kingsfield after Easter.
She will be joining 5W as the class teacher, teaching
for 4 days a week with Ms Lucca continuing to
support on the 5th. I hope you will join us in
welcoming her to Kingsfield team. 

 Attendance Celebration
An amazing 100 children were in school every day
this term!

A fantastic 31 children have 100% for this academic
year!

Staff News

Dear parents and carers,

We have come to the end of the Spring term and I think we are all ready for a rest. Attendance has been much
improved, but we have been seeing the impact of tiredness in the last couple of weeks, with more illness reported. We
aimed to reach 96% attendance for the term and happily have achieved this. Hopefully with a bit of a rest and recharge
over Easter we can push for our 96% attendance for the whole year!  

This half term we started to use a new spelling programme, 'ready, steady, spell'. We have been really pleased with the
way that the children have taken to it, enjoying the sessions and responding really positively to the lesson structure.
We are looking forward to seeing the impact of the programme in writing as we move into the Summer term. 

We have been very proud of our Year 6 children this term, they have been working extremely hard to prepare for their
SATs tests in May. They have shown a really positive attitude to learning and are working hard to be the best that they
can be. 

Next term we look forward to more year group school trips, sports days, swimming (for some year groups), transition
days for Year 6 and lots of other exciting learning opportunities. So, thank you for your continued support, and on a
personal note for welcoming me to the Kingsfield community. 

Have a fabulous break and see you on Tuesday 22nd April.  

Mrs Harradine and the Leadership Team
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Whole school attendance = 92.5%
Let’s work together to reach at least 96% next term!

Congratulations Elli for winning the After School Club
Easter colouring competition. Enjoy your prize!

 weekly Attendance
Congratulations to class 3S this week who won the
weekly attendance award with 99.5%. Enjoy your
cake! 3S were also the overall attendance winners for
this term and will get to look after our Attendance
Bear for the first week of next term, well done 3S!

Easter Competition
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Spring

Year Two children are developing their creativity and fine motor skills by sewing and decorating their own pencil
cases. Using simple running stitches, they have carefully sewed fabric pieces together, improving their hand-eye
coordination and patience. Once the basic structure was complete, they personalized their pencil cases with colourful
decorations. This hands-on activity not only enhances their sewing skills but also encourages self-expression and a
sense of accomplishment as they proudly use their handmade creations in the classroom.

Year 2 Design and technology

Spring has well and
truly sprung! The
school grounds are
looking beautiful and
the children are loving
being able to play on
the fields again. 

After School Clubs
After school clubs will be re-opening for registration
at the start of next term. Please keep an eye out for
emails with more information.



Upcoming events

Vakaris - EYFS - Enthusiasm
Esther - EYFS - Resilience
Alba - Year 1 - Respect
Hazel - Year 2 - Respect
Ella - Year 3 - Kindness
Taylor - Year 3 - Enthusiasm
Lily - Year 4 - Confidence
Kamile - Year 4 - Resilience
Georgia - Year 5 - Enthusiasm
Zander - Year 5 - Respect
Teigan - Year 6 - Resilience
Isabella T - Year 6 - Confidence

April
4th: Teacher training day
7th-21st: Easter Holidays
22nd: Children return to school

May
1st: 6R Class Assembly - 2:45-3pm
6th: Year 1 Reading Café - 2-3pm
8th: 4D & 4J Class Assemblies - 2:45-3pm
14th: Year 3 Fitzwilliam Museum Trip
15th: Wear it Green Day
22nd: 5W Class Assembly - 2:45-3pm
26th-30th: Half Term

June
2nd: Teacher Training Day
3rd: Children return to school
12th: 3S Class Assembly - 2:45-3pm
17th: EYFS Reading Cafe
17th: Year 5 Denny Abbey trip
19th: 2D Class Assembly - 2:45-3pm
26th: 5R Class Assembly - 2:45-3pm

For more upcoming events please visit our
website.

pin badge awards

Darcie-Mae - 2D
Alyssia-Rose - 3P
Ryder - 3P
Jayden - 5R
Vedha - 6R

Hamza - EYFS
Makar - EYFS
Archie - 1L
Oliver - 1L
Charlotte - 2D
Evie - 2D

Values awards

Congratulations to the following 
children for achieving awards this week!

http://www.kingsfieldprimary.org/

